
LAMB News

We want to say a big THANK YOU to everyone who
has contributed to the Prison Ministry! Since No Greater

Joy Ministries offered us a huge discount for the
Good & Evil Books, we were able to buy 3,822 Books

in the month of October!!!

Thank you for your donations and for helping prepare
the books for shipping!

May the Lord richly bless you & your family!


